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3 September 2018 

 

Ian Wilson  

Gas Industry Company Ltd 

(via email to ian.wilson@gasindustry.co.nz) 

 

Dear Ian 

RE: GTAC Workshop Minutes 7-9 August 2018 

This letter is on behalf of the Major Gas Users Group (MGUG) and responds to the request for 

comments by 3 September on the minutes of the GTAC Workshops held 7 – 9 August at GIC 

offices.  

We note that while there are references to intra-day cycles in the minutes (Sections 2.2.4, 2.2.5 

of 8 August and Section 2.2.4,2.25, 2.3.1 of 9 August) there is no reference to the proposal to 

increase the number of intraday cycles from 4 to 7 nor to the proposal provided in the workshop 

materials (Block 2 Supporting Materials – Nomination Cycle Timing). The specific proposal 

appears to have been picked up in the draft agreement (Version 22945230 see Section 4.11) but 

in our view should be expressly acknowledged in the minutes. It has long been acknowledged as 

a necessary part of the tools needed to manage nominations and in our view should be included 

in the minutes.  This could be included as a new 2.3.1 in the minutes of 9 August. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard Hale/Len Houwers 

Hale & Twomey Ltd/Arete Consulting Ltd 

Secretariat for the Major Gas Users Group 
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